
	
It	was	pleasing	to	see	the	Messenger	chose	to	
publish	my	views	on	the	November	7,	2017	
general	elections	on	Proposed	
Amendments	to	the	State	
Constitution.		It’s	a	worthy	
effort	to	express	your	views	in	
ways	that	the	public	elects	to	
consider	them,	even	if	they	
may	be	unpopular	views!			


